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Comments: I do not support the proposed land swaps

Land swaps will reduce accessible hunting opportunities in the lower sections vs the higher elevation rocky areas

the forest would be swapping for.

There is also not significant gain in access for motorized use. and there is no guarantee against further reduction

of trails like the loss of the Ibex to Porcupine trail being replaced by a non-motorized route.


